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June 16, 2015 
 
 
To: Toronto East York Community Council 
 
Re: Support for East-West Cycling Connections East of Sherbourne 
 
 
 
Dear Chair & Members, 
 
Ensuring the growing cycling community has access to safe infrastructure must be a top priority for the 
City of Toronto. The cycle track pilot projects on Adelaide and Richmond have proven to be a success, 
and are now a well-used piece of cycling infrastructure with no negative impacts on congestion. 
 
Expanding cycling infrastructure east of Sherbourne is an important step as our city continues to invest in 
improving conditions for cyclists sharing the roads.  
 
Therefore, I recommend the Committee: 
 

1) Affirm Toronto and East York Community Council's support for fully separated cycle tracks on 
Dundas Street East crossing the Don River and connecting to Shuter Street via River Street to 
extend to the existing cycle track on Sherbourne Street and forward this motion to the Public 
Works & Infrastructure Committee for their information. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Paula Fletcher 
Ward 30, Toronto-Danforth   
   
 
 

Councillor Pam McConnell 
Ward 28, Toronto Centre-Rosedale 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


